

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery School 'With Christ in our hearts, together we grow'

Headteacher: Mrs J O'Keeffe

Derwent Drive, Slough

Berkshire, SL1 6HW

Tel: 01628 661886

Dear Parents/Carers,

Recently, we have noticed that a growing number of children are playing the online computer games 'Fortnite' and 'Five Nights at Freddy's'.

'Fortnite' has been given a PEGI age rating of 12 due to 'frequent scenes of mild violence.' This PEGI rating only takes into account the content in the game and not the contact element, where players may be exposed to swearing and offensive language from other players in either voice or on-screen text chat. 'Five Nights at Freddy's' has content that could be upsetting for children below the age of 12.

We would encourage all parents to continue to monitor their child's internet usage. If your child is allowed to play on either of the aforementioned games, you may wish to ask them about their experiences. For more information on internet safety, visit www.childnet.com or www.thinkuknow.co.uk

Yours faithfully,

Mr Head

Assistant Headteacher

Email: post@olopprimary.co.uk

http://www.olopprimary.co.uk